The Howler

Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311
janmarien@nknsd.or Fax: (503) 322-2193
www.nknsd.org

! Be Safe Be Respectful

Be Responsible
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GGS Spring Music Program 5

Wednesday, May 8th at 6:30 pm

Students will demonstrate their musical skills they
have been learning and practicing in music class.
Come enjoy the performance, the program will start
at 6:30 pm in the gymnasium. Students should meet
with their teachers in the classrooms at 6:15pm.
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Kindergarten Pre —Registration For school
Year 2019/2020 at S Wednesday,

May 9" — 9:00 0 11:00 am

Kindergarten students need to be 5 years old by Sept
1, 2019

You will need: Birth Certificate and Immunization
Record

Parents will take care of registration paperwork, while
students visit the kindergarten classroom and meet
the kindergarten teachers. The morning will end with a
short bus ride for both parents and students. VERY
IMPORTANT — Please RSVP to (503) 322-0311 with
child’s name and birth date.
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Lost and Found
The [ost and found table will be set up in the
main hall until the last day of school Juhe 13.
We have |ots of items that heed to be Claimed.
Ttems will retnain on the table till June 20",
after that they will be donated.
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Calendar of Events

Thursday, May 2
GGS Family Paint Night
5:30 to 7:30 pm

Friday, May 3
All School Assembly
in the school gym @ 2:10 pm

Wednesday, May 8
Kindergarten 2019-2020
Pre-Registration @ 9:00-11:00am
Spring Music Program @ 6:30 pm

Monday, May 13
NKN School Board Meeting
@ the District Office @ 6:30 pm

Wednesday, May 15
Site Council Meeting at 2:50 pm;

Monday, May 27
NO School — Memorial Holiday

Wednesday, May 29
5t Graders visit Middle School @ 9:05 am
Parent Night for Incoming 6" Graders
At Middle School @ 5:30 pm

NO more MEAL charging allowed after
Friday, May 17™. Please make sure
there is money in your child's account.
Money does carry over to the next year.
Thank you for helping us with closing out
the year end accounts.




April

Perfect -
Adtendance)

Mrs. Mrs.
Rumage Mrs. Shepard Baertlein Mrs. Briamcombe Mr. Gordon
Davie Alexis Naomi Andy Lance
Henry B. Rustyn Trask Alex Abraham
Abby Ellie Rowen Brieah Karson
Cameron Nathaniel Rylee
Milena Mercer Colton
lan Kinsington
Mrs. Herder Mrs. Christensen Miss Clifton Mr. Kinstedt
Tizoc Tessa Acacia Miriam
Jerry Daniel Zach Jordan Keep Up
Hunter Francisco Liam Kessler The i
Ozzie Karsten Brian Good —
Mashala Caidence Cheyanne Work
Gary Avery Logan
Tristan

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Our annual Field Day is coming up. ©
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TO partiCipate in voluhteering,
going on field trips, helping in
the Classroom, field day, etc. it is
distriCt policy to have an
approved voluhteer appliCation on
file. Volunteer applications stay
on file for three years.
Applications are available in the
Office.

June 10'™ - volunteers need to here from
11:30 am to 2:30 pm.

Volunteers are needed to help run
station activities and support our kids during play.

If you have time we would love you to join us,
please contact Ms. Medici

at 66S, 503-322-0311.

Treasure Awards Employee Recognition Nomination

Treasure Awards recognize Neah-Kah-Nie School Disrtict employees for exceptional service to
education. Students, parents, community members, volunteers, and school district employees are
encouraged to nominate a school district employee for this award. If you would like to nominate a
school distrct employee, nominations must be received before the end of the trimester (November
1%, February 1%, and May 15™).

You can pick up a form in the office or on the district website, nknsd.org.



Incoming 6th Grade Parent Night
(Parents Only)
Wednesday, May 29t @ 5:30 pm

Middle School
v Meet teachers and staff +/ Learn about the 6t grade program
v Hear about Outdoor School \/ Tour the building

v/ Ask Questions/Get Answers

*Please join our school staff in welcoming and preparing your 5th grade student for the
transition to the Middle School.

All the 5t graders will be visiting the Middle School on the morning of May 29th,
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Neah-Kah-Nie School District is pleased to offer two preschool classes for the 2019-20 school year.
The preschool is located at the District Office in Rockaway Beach. All children who live in the school
district boundaries and will be 4 years of age by September 1, 2019 are eligible.

Days/Times: Monday - Friday
AM Session 8:15-11:15
PM Session 11:15-2:15
Transportation will be provided to and from preschool to students living in the Nehalem Attendance
Zone in the AM and to students living in the Garibaldi Attendance Zone in the PM.

The district is offering a sliding scale and payment plans to help families for whom the cost is a
concern. No child will be turned away for lack of ability to pay.

To register or seek further information, contact Angie Douma (503)355-3508 or angied(@nknsd.org
Students are enrolled on a first come first serve basis and space is limited.




Hosted by

KELLY S BRICHTON MARINA

June 1, 2019 N
9:00 am to 5:00 pm Q\\\*\\b

Many Great Prizes -- Top Prize Sl,OB0.00
Entry Fee $10.00

Food, Vendors, Raffles, Music
Family Friendly Fun for Everyone!

) We lost a legend in October of 2018 Please join us at the Derby to celebrate the life of
B Jim Mudd. Cofounder of the Mudd-Nick Foundation, pillar of the Manzanita
Community, Mr. Mudd Dog and over all Fabulous Man. He will be Missed.

Kelly’s Brighton Marina - 503-368-5745 www.kellysbrightonmarina.com
Benefit for the Mudd-Nick Foundation and the Wildlife Center of the North Coast
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Art Literacy: Pinch Pots and Clipper Ships

Presented by Community Arts Project

For the month of April your student/s learned how to make a traditional pinch pot with
air dry clay. They learned about ceramics vessels throughout the ages and the different
techniques used to build with clay. Techniques such as pinching, coiling, scoring, and using slip
were among the things taught in this fun, hands on lesson.

For our final lesson for this school year, during the month of May, we will be making
personalized clipper ship artworks. We will study a few famous American painters who chose to
paint these beautiful ships and also learn about the names of the different parts of the ship. This
multi-media project will use paint, torn paper, wood, rope, marker, and a creative mind. A
selection of these student artworks will be on view at the Garibaldi Maritime Museum during the
month of June. Please be on the lookout for a date so you can be sure to join us for opening
night!



